[bookmark: _Hlk28610493]Section 2: 
Creative activity

Young people are given the opportunity to share what they have learnt through a creative medium. Suggestions are provided below; however, you may like to allow members to choose what type of resource they would like to make. 
Posters 
Develop an eye-catching poster to show others how and why they should protect antibiotics.
Young people should be encouraged to focus on one area they feel strongly about:
· Microbes
· Hand Washing 
· Respiratory Hygiene 
· Spread of infection 
· Not using antibiotics for viral infections 
· Going to the pharmacy before a GP for colds, coughs and sore throats 
· Getting vaccinated to prevent getting ill 
[bookmark: _Hlk22893669]
Send us your posters at e-bug@ukhsa.gov.uk if you would like to add them to the website gallery!

Take it further:
· Make a display of posters around the meeting location such as in the toilets.
· Encourage young people to take posters home and present to family
· Send to your local public health team or hospital to share with others in the community
· [bookmark: _Hlk22893680]Share your resource on twitter with the hashtags #AntibioticGuardianBadge #AntibioticGuardian and #KeepAntibioticsWorking and tag @eBug_UK
Ideas for other resources
· Develop a song or jingle as a group and invite parents to listen at the end of a session
· Create fridge magnets that can be displayed at home with key hygiene messages
· Develop a social media campaign: posters and infographics to be shared online (may be appropriate as part of a larger project for older children)



